
Mark your calendars! 

 
 

SS Nicholas, Constantine & Helen 
Presents 

Vacation Bible School 
Summer 2013 

 

 
 

Father Seraphim and the Vacation Bible School staff 

 invite you to join us as our children learn about… 

 

“What We See and Do in our Greek 

Orthodox Church!” 

 
AUGUST 5-9, 2013 

10:00 am-12:00 noon 

AGES 5 up to 5
th

 grade 
(Teenage Volunteers Welcome!) 

 
Instruction-Games-Music-Crafts! 

 
*VBS 2013 is offered in commemoration of the late Very Rev. James Aloupis. 



 

VBS Registration 

Summer 2013 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Parent’s Name________________________________________ 

Parent’s Email________________________________________ 

Mobile Phone_______________     Home Phone ____________ 

 

 
Child’s Name                             Age                 Grade entering in fall 2013 
 

__________________________________                ______                               ____________________________ 

 

__________________________________                 ______                               ____________________________ 

 

__________________________________                 ______                               ____________________________    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please submit your application by August 1, 2013 or 

earlier to the church office, or email completed 

application to cjgiousios@optonline.net.    

 


